
 

 

 

Paris, Monday, July 22 2019 

Dear European Animation Awards members,  

  

It is with regret that we announce that, facing financial difficulties, the 2019 edition of the Emile                 
Awards will be postponed to an ulterior date, to be determined. 
 

The financial difficulties are caused by a combination of an unexpected absence of support from               
Creative Europe Media and several industry sponsors. 

We believe that the Emile awards are much needed, and we will not let it end. The EAA are simply                    
taking a small step back, learning from previous editions, to take time to build a stronger event,                 
complete with a more formidable network.  

Even though the ceremony will not be taking place in December, we are still working on organizing                 
Ask me Anything ​sessions to happen in the upcoming months. Stay tuned on facebook to find out                 
more! 
 
Regarding members; memberships that have been purchased for 2019 will be extended to 2020.              
New memberships are of course welcome, and those purchased before the end of the year will count                 
for 2020. 

Any questions or thoughts can be shared by e-mailing us at ​contact@animationawards.eu 
 
All the best, 
 

 

The Board of the European Animation Awards 
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